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61 Rossington Drive, Heatherton Village, Littleover, Derby DE23 3UP
Offers In Excess Of £160,000 Freehold



• Mid-Town House

• Cul-de-Sac Location

• Littleover School Catchment Area

• Gas Central Heating and Sealed Unit Double Glazing

• Lounge/Dining Room

• Kitchen

• Two Bedrooms

• Bathroom

• Private Garden

• Allocated Car Parking Space

IDEAL FIRST TIME BUYER/INVESTOR - A highly popular two bedroom, mid-town house occupying a

cul-de-sac location within the sought after development of Heatherton Village - NO CHAIN INVOLVED.

In brief the gas central heated and sealed unit double glazed living accommodation consists of on the

ground floor; storm porch, entrance hall with staircase leading to the first floor, lounge/dining room

with patio doors opening onto the private rear garden and kitchen. The first floor landing leads to two

bedrooms and a bathroom.

To the rear of the property there is a private, low maintenance, enclosed rear garden.

To the front of the property is an allocated car parking space.

The Location
The property occupies a convenient location, a short stroll from amenities at Heatherton Village and

also offers easy access to Littleover village centre, which has an excellent range of shops, including a

supermarket, post office and petrol station. There is a regular bus service to Derby City centre which

lies some 3 miles to the north, including the noted Derbion shopping centre. 

Excellent educational facilities are available at all levels and the property is within the catchment of the

noted Littleover Community School. Private education is also available nearby at Derby High School

and Derby Grammar School for Boys.

The location is extremely convenient for Rolls-Royce, The Royal Derby Hospital, Toyota and the

University of Derby. Transport links with fast access on to the A38 and A50 leading to the M1

motorway.

Ground Floor

Storm Porch
With half glazed entrance door with stained glass opening into the entrance hall.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Entrance Hall
8'8" x 6'1" (2.65 x 1.86)

With tiled flooring, telephone point, radiator, coat hangers

and staircase leading to the first floor.

Lounge/Dining Room
14'0" x 13'0" (4.27 x 3.97)

With laminated flooring, radiator, coving to ceiling, useful

under-stairs storage cupboard, sealed unit double glazed

sliding patio door opening onto the private rear garden and

internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Kitchen
8'6" x 6'8" (2.60 x 2.05)

With one and a half bowl sink unit with mixer tap, wall and

base units with matching worktops, built-in four ring gas

hob, built-in electric oven, plumbing for automatic washing

machine and space for fridge. Concealed Baxi combination

boiler, tiled flooring, radiator, sealed unit double glazed

window with aspect to the front and internal panelled door.

First Floor

Landing
With access to roof space.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom One
13'4" x 13'1" (4.07 x 4.00)

With fitted wardrobes, radiator, two sealed unit double

glazed windows with aspect to the front, coving to ceiling,

built-in airing cupboard with radiator and internal panelled

door.

Bedroom Two
11'1" x 6'8" (3.38 x 2.05)

With radiator, sealed unit double glazed window with aspect

to the rear and internal panelled door.

Bathroom
6'1" x 6'1" (1.87 x 1.86)

In white with bath with mixer tap/shower attachment,

pedestal wash hand basin, low level WC, tiled splash-backs,

radiator, sealed unit double glazed obscure window and

internal panelled door.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Garden
To the rear of the property there is a private, low

maintenance, enclosed rear garden. The garden is mainly

paved with gravel beds, shrubs, trees and rear access.

Driveway
To the front of the property there is an allocated car parking space.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
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particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 
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